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Senior’s Christmas Lunch 2021 
 

This is a wonderful event - and it was so pleasing that it was able to take place 

again in 2021 
 

But it simply couldn’t happen without the huge contribution from the cooking 

team of Catherine and Ian with help from Glynis, and without Claire who 

produces undoubtedly the best puds in the world 
 

And our Seniors make it so much fun on the day! 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Then and Now pictures – see facing page 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


